Kucharski Michael

From: Alphard Romero

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 4:47 PM

To: Kucharski Michael
Cc: Investigations at LISCR

Subject: RE: Technical Review of draft factual to NTSB brief of USS MCCAIN/ALNIC MC collision

Importance: High

Dear Capt. Kucharski,

Good day. We have reviewed the NTSB draft factual portion of the brief for the *USS John S McCain/Alnic MC* collision and we have no additional comments to report. The contents are consistent with the evidences and documents we collected in the course of our investigation into this case. The final report of investigation by Liberia as a flag Administration is currently under final review for approval and it will be released and submitted to IMO once approved.

Thanks,

AL ROMERO
Director of Marine Investigations
For the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs
Republic Of Liberia
Liberian Registry | www.liscr.com
22980 Indian Creek Drive, Suite 200
Dulles, Virginia 20166 USA

Main: +1 703 790 3434 Fax: +1 703 790 5655 Email



Comments and Suggestions: http://www.liscr.com/customer-satisfaction-survey

From: Kucharski Michael <michael.kucharski@ntsb.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 9:35 AM **To:** Alphard Romero

Subject: Technical Review of draft factual to NTSB brief of USS MCCAIN/ALNIC MC collision

Good Day Capt Romero:

Hope this email finds you well.

Attached are two documents:

- 1) The NTSB draft factual portion of the brief for the USS John S McCain/Alnic MC collision; and
- 2) A technical review party comment sheet.

Kindly review and provide your comments to the draft factual on the comment sheet provided. We look to receive your comments no later than **Friday**, **May 18**, **2018**.

Shortly after the return of your comments, we will provide you with the NTSB's reply to the comments and amend/revise the factual as appropriate.

Kindly be advised that as party to this investigation, you are welcome to provide us with a written document, called a "party submission," with any additional comments you wish to make. This document will added to the NTSB's public docket.

In the ensuing weeks we expect to complete the draft brief, review it internally on different levels, and submit the brief to the Board for review and approval.

Thank you all for your efforts and valuable time, and I leave you with my

Best Regards,

Mike Kucharski

Capt. Michael J. Kucharski Senior Marine Accident Investigator National Transportation Safety Board Office of Marine Safety 490 L'Enfant Plaza, SW Washington, DC 20594-2000

Fax: 240-752-6313

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please be advised that you have received this email in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. For any questions, please contact us by telephone at +1 703 790 3434.